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Project Name SI/SR Engaged Learning Labs - Phase 2  Project Number 
CLS-141432 / 
CP-201800733 

Project Location 2399 Euclid Avenue, Cleveland, OH 44115    

 

 
Date posted: 5/1/2018 
Date revised: [If needed] 
 
Below are the questions that have been received to date for the RFQ of the above-referenced project: 
 

1. Will the presentation material presented at the pre-Proposal Meeting held on May 22, 2018 be made available? 
 

A. Yes, the material presented at the meeting along with copies of the sign-in sheets will be posted to the 
Office of the University Architect’s website: https://www.csuohio.edu/architect/rfps-rfqs  
 

2. The RFQ indicates that “Signage Design” is to be provided as basic services, what is the extent of the design?  
 

A. The University has a detailed signage standard that will need to be incorporated into the project bid 
documents by the selected A/E. A separate signage/ wayfinding consultant is likely not required on the 
project as the intent is to incorporate the existing standards as is. The signage standards can be found at: 
https://www.csuohio.edu/architect/signage-standards  
 

3. How does the University intend to procure Audio Video design and installation services? 
 

A. At this time, the University is considering multiple delivery methods for the procurement and integration of 
the Audio Video (A/V) systems. For the sake of the A/E qualification submittals the A/E’s should include an 
A/V consultant that is well versed in the design/ specification and integration of complex A/V systems for use 
in instructional lab environments. Consultant’s familiar with CSU’s A/V standards or an equivalent level is 
encouraged. The final determination of the delivery method will be made after the final A/E selection and 
prior to formal contract negotiations.  
 

4. Can you confirm the response deadline for submittals? 
 

A. The A/E qualification submittals are due on Tuesday June 5, 2018 at 2:00 PM. Submittals can be shipped to 
or dropped off at Plant Services Building, Room 221 to the attention of Dwayne Wilson. Submittals can be 
left at the room, where designated or at the FAST reception desk on the 2nd floor. Note, the material 
presented at the meeting incorrectly noted the due date, this has been corrected on the posted documents. 

 


